
 
March 2024 

Dear Parent / Carer   

  

Student Finance Information Webinar – Monday 25th March, 5:30pm. 

 

We have worked collaboratively with the University of Exeter to bring you an online information 

event regarding Student Finance applications in preparation for those planning to start university 

in September 2024.  This event has been designed specifically to support our families who are 

beginning to navigate the next stage of university applications.   

 

As a Sixth Form we believe in giving students from all backgrounds the opportunity to benefit from 

Higher Education.  The cost of attending university can be a common area of concern for parents 

and carers of prospective students.  We want you to be aware of the funding and support 

packages available to help towards tuition fees and living costs.  This online session will explore all 

of this and help you in supporting your young person in progressing to their chosen university. 

 

There is no cost for attending this event.  Simply use the link below to sign into the session which will 

take place on Monday 25th March at 5:30pm.   

 

 

If you have any questions about this event, please do not hesitate to contact me: 

aslater@southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Abi Slater 

Director of Sixth Form 
 

Join Zoom Meeting  
https://Universityofexeter.zoom.us/j/92498713231?pwd=NDFhWFdRRWZydEVZc1RSazZvSm8vZz09  

Meeting ID: 924 9871 3231  
Password: 390365  
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